LE-ZRERIEAVYE
mﬁvsi £ 107/24-25
Po s TAFARE =P RPRE

¥

“,Z\'E
ke

AT - B F 2 Red FREEDRAE KT R E E
peni B s ~ivEd o %ﬁ#“ﬁ1£4&%%%i’%% 4 P yeE st ?%"
& 1 FEeni B e = B 2

WD R ow JPR o RF 2 HRAT WA LEZ FEeOf R o F B /éﬁvpa'_'r%’—”i%]{ir"?
3 ) ZPIpIzZ-op(AHz=217T)

5l 2t PEEAAAGERY CEFUEFREDRY (T A2 B4 SR
BEPFRZEE | 297 pFERI0/ P - &R

FRECPERT 2 B gL | 29 = p T X445 B R

¥ * A (2dd F7 HE RS TR

x wo |y PIOTIRERERR SREE

2. B4 FpHFHRPMIRE BB 2 H R o

FEE X SERYEP > AAFER G - A LFNR o he 2 T R
LR E

"j_q‘-’\— A - L
ef — a

(B =) 2 Bie FLL B FEAIILE > L ALIHR - df B A
B0 I 2443 9899 2 o

FFF‘\"%***#-‘ %/x’ti%%"

\om
‘_‘%\
— T
P!
"
4
|
H
‘:‘:

iﬁ:‘]xml%%; it ,\_,‘4 g’l{&—v\

£l
S FoTEZ- -+
S —
AEZRSREE LY F FIEE
wwe il 2 107/24-25
vo— & r;‘*\-”ﬁ ‘\‘.f%," B, =p5 T"{;‘)ﬂéﬁ
Bprd s o
R

LE-ZILEIRI LAY H

o
e =@

FAMETHE
PRI R T

Iy

Wi
Iy

X
W
st



TWGHSs CY. Ma Memorial College
Activity Circular 107/24-25
S1 “Value and Resilience” Training Camp

215 February 2025
Dear Parents
In order to help the S1 students develop positive values and build up their resilience, the school is going to

participate in the “Value and Resilience” Training Camp organised by the Hong Kong Police Force and the
Education Bureau. Details of the camp are as follows:

Date : | 5" March to 7" March 2025 (Wednesday to Friday)

Venue : | Junior Police Call Permanent Activity Centre and Integrated Youth
Training Camp  (No.123, Fan Kam Road, Pat Heung, Yuen Long)

Gathering time and venue : | 8:10am / S1 Classrooms

Dismissal time and venue : | 4:45pm / School

Transportation : | Coach service will be provided by the school.

Fee : | Free of charge (Full sponsorship will be provided by the Education Bureau
and the school.)

Remarks : | 1. Students have to wear the school PE uniforms, including trousers.
2. Bring clothes and any other necessary items.

All S1 students are required to attend the programme. According to the school rules, a demerit will be issued
to students who are absent from school for unknown reasons.

Please return the signed reply slip by 25™ February 2024 (Tuesday) to the class teacher. Please feel free to

contact the School Guidance Master Mr. Lui Kwan Ho or the School Social Worker Mr. Lui Hei Tsun on 2443
9899 if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

/ han Miu Ha
/Principal

Note: In case of any discrepancies between the Chinese and English versions of the above content, the Chinese version shall prevail.



